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Paula Kusack

Subject: FW: NOTICE OF DEVELOPMENT PERMIT APPLICATION - CITY OF LANGLEY- 
OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT

 

From: christine salilig [mailto:christinecooky@yahoo.com]  
Sent: September-01-17 2:14 PM 
To: WebInfo 
Subject: NOTICE OF DEVELOPMENT PERMIT APPLICATION - CITY OF LANGLEY- OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC INPUT 
 
Dear Sir/Madam ; 
 
In reference to the letter as stated above, I agree to the proposal development of free 
standing Scotiabank commercial building. The convenience of having a bank accessibility 
to the public within the radius of the city center is very helpful.  
 
Looking forward that in the near future there would be similar commercial banks that 
will rise and develop in this town like e.g CIBC, RBC, TD etc. considering this is the 
Center of Langley City. also, save us travel time and money going to a different 
township like the beautiful Walnut grove, Willowbrook & Willoughby areas just to access 
the bank. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Christine S. 
Marjury E. 
(Paddington Station Residents/Owners) 


